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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I received an E-Mail from Tim Davis, KC8TYK, about the Barbour County NODE/PBBS

of BARBWV/PHILWV.  Tim says he's been unable to find anyone who can help him

locate a place to install the DAREN station that lost its old location several

months ago.  He is thinking about contacting the Clarksburg Radio Club, to see

if they can find a location for it.

I forgot to report last week that during the week before Field Day, the Ritchie

County NODE/PBBS of RITCWV/HRVLWV, was off the air.  The storms that we had that

week caused the commercial power at the tower site to be off.  I had to find

another way around the system to get thee DAREN News and State Wide DAREN Net

Announcements posted around the state.  The old batteries, at the tower site,

had been taken out of the building, but they weren't any good anyway.  Tim

Miller, WB8MOI, of Miller Communications, who owns the tower site ordered four

new batteries as backup power for his commercial UHF repeaters, and everything

else in the building.  He has several repeaters that serves several customers,

and needs the repeaters kept on the air.  Since I needed to go to the tower site

and work on the Wood County Emergency Communications 147.255 MHz voice repeater,

I asked Tim if he wanted me to take the four new batteries to the site and hook

them up.  On Tuesday, I installed the new batteries, so all of the commercial

and Amateur radio stations should not go off the air the next time the

commercial power goes off.  I'm still working on our groups Field Day report.  I

need to get some more pictures.  If you get a chance, you may want to look at

the Field Day 2022, WC8EC video that Kendale Peterson, KD8QAK, put on U-Tube.

There were 35 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Conard

Richardson, KE8HLU, needs only one more check-in to make 100.  There was one new

participate to the net this week.  Joe Thomas, N8MEV, from Parkersburg, checked

in for the first time.  I helped him a little bit since I was at his house and

he wanted a little education on Packet Radio.  He has ordered a cord to go

between his computer and his radio.  The cord should be in this week.  He and

Bob Marlow, KC8RSJ, who checked in for the first time last week, are next door

neighbors.  I want to welcome Joe to the DAREN system.
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